
To the Imperial Inquisitor,

I am glad to hear of your survival of the unpleasantness in Upwold.

I regret that we were unable to have a reasonable conversation 
during the Wassail. I do wonder if you would be interested in 
attending a meeting with myself at some point over next year?

I trust that you understand that I will be unable to attend an 
Anvil summit any time soon, and that when I am able to attend I 
will let you know, so any attempt to summon me to Inquisition will 
not result in my attendance. You can view this as my 
disregarding the powers of the Synod if you wish, but you would be 
wrong.

I will, if you wish me to, keep you abreast of my varied activities 
within the Empire. Just send me a winged messenger and I will 
make sure to respond to you by the Spring Equinox 381 YE.

Yours,
Renée, Earl de L'oise
Winterbourne
Astolat


